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13 February 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As we come to the end of another busy and exciting half term I would like to 

let you know about some upcoming staffing changes. 

 

Miss Murphy from Year 1 will be leaving us at the end of half term to pursue 

her career at another school. She leaves with our thanks and well wishes for 

the future. Miss Oliver, who joined us in January, has been working in Year 1 

during this half term to ensure a seamless transition for the children and she 

will step into the role as Class Teacher when we return after the break. 

   

Both Miss Burrell in Year 3 and Mrs Goss in Year 5 will be going on maternity 

leave after the Easter holidays, and we wish them both well during the 

coming year and look forward to their return in 2020. Similarly to Miss 

Oliver, Mr Huskisson joined us in January and has been working in Year 3; he 

will formally take over the position of Class Teacher from the start of the 

Summer term. We are currently recruiting for the Year 5 position, and will 

send further details once we have appointed. 

 

I am confident that these arrangements will ensure that your children will 

continue to receive good quality teaching, but should you have concerns or 

questions, please let me know.  

 

 

 

Seb Gray 

Headteacher 
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